
Dear	CRPD	Patron,	
	
Due	to	the	Governor’s	Executive	Order	N-25-20,	and	the	California	Department	of	Public	Health	
Guidance	on	public	gatherings	which	directs	events	with	250	or	more	to	be	cancelled	and	to	have	social	
distancing	of	six	feet.			
	
As	of	Friday	March	13,	the	Goebel	Adult	Center	will	be	closed	and	on	Saturday	March	14	Conejo	
Recreation	&	Park	District	(CRPD)	will	be	closing	the	following	community	centers	until	further	notice:		
	
Goebel	Adult	Community	Center	
The	Thousand	Oaks	Teen	Center	
Borchard	Community	Center		
Conejo	Community	Center		
Old	Meadows	(Therapeutics),		
Thousand	Oaks	Community	Center		
Dos	Vientos	Community	Center		
The	Community	Pool	at	CLU		
Hillcrest	Center	for	the	Arts	
	
CRPD	sports	classes	and	leagues	will	also	be	canceled	as	of	March	14th.	If	you	are	part	of	a	non-CRPD	
youth	or	adult	league,	please	contact	your	organization	Director.		
	
The	Senior	Nutrition	lunch	program	will	continue	with	modified	take	out	services.		
	
CRPD	parks	remain	open	for	your	enjoyment.	While	enjoying	the	parks	please	adhere	to	the	six	foot	
social	distancing	guidelines.		
	
Your	health	and	safety	is	our	top	priority	and	we	will	continue	to	monitor	the	rapidly	changing	
information.		Please	make	sure	you	are	checking	our	website	https://www.crpd.org/	for	the	most	up	to	
date	info	regarding	our	program	and	facilities.	
	
For	additional	information	and	to	stay	informed,	please	visit	the	following	links:	
	
Centers	for	Disease	Control	and	Prevention	(CDC):	https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
nCoV/index.html 
	
Ventura	County	Health	Care	Agency	(VCHCA):	http://www.vchca.org/agency-divisions/public-health	
	
California	Department	of	Public	Health	(CDPH):	
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/nCOV2019.aspx	
	
VC	Emergency:	http://www.vcemergency.com/	
	
	


